
APRIL RESIDENT UPDATE

Lane County is in our state warning week. Due to increasing COVID-19 cases we are currently on
track to move to High Risk Level starting Friday, April 23rd. Lane County has opted to take the grace
period and remain in "Lower Risk" level designation. Please help lower our risk level by limiting
gatherings, wearing masks, washing your hands, maintaining physical distancing, staying home when
sick and working with contact tracers when they call you. Based on the current "Lower Risk" level,
Homes for Good will continue with the operations as stated in the last update: 

Site offices will reopen for scheduled appointments only.
Maintenance will begin to schedule Preventative Maintenance Inspections and will process all
routine work requests. Maintenance will continue to follow COVID-19 precautions. 
Community Rooms will reopen during resident programming for limited in person service. 

    
        
  
COVID-19 & Vaccine Updates

  

Lane County continues with their efforts to vaccinate eligible members of our community (all of
Phase 1 are eligible as of April 5th) and the majority of our residents should qualify at this time. If you
need assistance navigating vaccine scheduling, feel free to reach out to Resident Services at (541) 682-
2580 for assistance. To schedule a vaccine appointment, you can contact a local pharmacy directly or
schedule through Lane County Public Health at:
https://www.cognitoforms.com/LaneCountyCOVID/LaneCountyCOVID19VaccineScheduling 

Lane County has put together a video series about the vaccine, find it here:
https://vimeo.com/lanecountygov 

Homes for Good main office will to remain closed during this time. Staff can be reached by
telephone as needed by calling (541) 682-3755.

Please continue practicing social distancing and
face covering when outside your home.

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Femail.app.bamboohr.com%2Fc%2FeJxlUMtu2zAQ_BrzFoEUKVI66BDLSBw3aZy6sZOTwMfqBUkURMqK_77MrUWBAXYwmF3MjluX0sMw9dJDeYXZtXYsW5MHWk7FVGc78Su9flwLk7Kt2G-Px3OBTK6ZQDNoaCf_7e5tXRpgUguZCY4l0VWVKK5AqjSBlMpY6zuK2jzGMcEMi5gwQkVEIr4VmaC04OK-2KY82zAspylSclDWNnOk7YCanOK04oRIKRUzHCvMAZOMUEUgZSlmqM8b7ye3ofeb-CFgXdewWo-tt5WdB_d9J8jPcoTCLqO_Fa_np93_CsnOUut2hJNuwCx9O9ZIL87bIYfboVMxWT8vSXK6vLWv3Qv9-fs9eS4Oy-eF9E_dtJjLl6veNnQXgOZ8lX0FM7jwVGMHcCFKba2JwkA-n2ZrkPu7_9Bk4OXLdW-Ojx_69qM63Oh-7tKm-_L8_K-5t1r2kMN49376A5E7l6E&data=04%7C01%7Cwalferes%40homesforgood.org%7C4efa10dea9e74510f96e08d8fa0decf6%7C7c92bd05c45148f090fdd8f838d8cee2%7C0%7C0%7C637534285020377217%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=FC731fl%2FFW8JL0eorxdBgO0lbyJIWls19QJHQQcsdoY%3D&reserved=0


RESIDENT RESOURCES

 
 

Food for Lane County is asking Lane County residents

to participate in a survey about hunger. This survey

will help them better tell the story of need in our

community and help them improve services to our

neighbors in need. 

 

All survey responses are anonymous and the process

takes about 10 minutes. Complete for a chance to win

$20 gift card!

 

https://forms.gle.eJ39vYYzfVEX1Nt78


